Fundraising Committee Report for BUUF's 2020 Annual Meeting

Committee Members: Lisa Fuller, Ralph Heibutzki, Dennis Higdon, Ellen Higdon, Beth La Fleur, Deej Leggitt, Jim McConnell, Walter Pascal, Lisa Quinlan, Dave Sarra, Sandy Walker, Gloria Weberg, Julie Williams.

The Fundraising Committee raised \$894 from a rummage sale held on Saturday, November 2, 2019. Unsold items have been stored in BUUF's office, AV room, attic, and outside storage shed in anticipation of another, larger rummage sale which was to be held in conjunction with congregations from Pilgrim and The Church in May 2020, but has been put on hold due to the COVID safe distancing restrictions. Hopefully we can have a summer or fall sale.

Lisa Quinlan has been compiling recipes from BUUFers and providing artwork for our first BUUF Cookbook. We had hoped to unveil our cookbook during our Annual Meeting, but the committee has not met since February and we have not completed the final editing of the book nor chosen a method of publication.

Jim McConnell has created interest in several hands-on fundraising projects, which have been put on hold also due to the COVID safe distancing requirements.

Our goal is to complete this year's projects and move towards producing items that can be made individually at home (if we're unable to assemble as a group) and sold online.

We will need funding to purchase materials as well as to publish our Cookbook when it is completed, but at this point we do not know exactly how much will be needed – so, \$500 would be a good start.

Respectfully Submitted,

Dave Sarra

FC Chairperson